NHF Booster Day, 22/1/2022

In an effort to increase the take-up rate for booster dose among its employees, NHF has hosted
a 1-day COVID-19 Booster Shots in NHF HQ on 22" January 2022.

This CSR programme is open to all employees and their direct family members living in the
same household who have not yet had their booster jab. Previously, NHF took part in the
Public-Private Partnership COVID-19 Industry Immunisation Programme (PIKAS), which saw
more than 500 employees receive their first and second dose of vaccination.

As a safety precaution, all attendees were required to take the Rapid Antigen saliva self-test for
COVID-19 before entering the premise. There were several rules set during the event to ensure
everyone follow the COVID-19 Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs).

In collaboration with a local clinic, the event saw a total of 612 people aged between 18 and
60 completing their booster vaccination. Of that number, 558 were employees.

NHF hopes the booster vaccination could help employees and their household family members
remain protected against COVID-19.




